
-------- Forwarded Message -------- 

Subject:  RE: Donation for RPCC: Cricket Ground Grass Cutting 

Date:  Sat, 29 Feb 2020 18:04:19 +0000 

From:  Chris Fuller <chrisfuller17@hotmail.com> 

To:  Helen Evison <helen.evison@gmail.com> 

Hi Helen 

Yes 2019,2020 & 2021 as agreed. £650.00  

Kind Regards 

Chris 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Helen Evison <helen.evison@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 29, 2020 5:16:28 PM 
To: 'Chris Fuller' <chrisfuller17@hotmail.com> 
Cc: 'Clerk East Tistead' <clerk.easttisted@parish.hants.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Donation for RPCC: Cricket Ground Grass Cutting  

  

Dear Chris, 

We are getting ready for the next Parish Council meeting and I have seen that we need to give 

you the donation to RPCC for this year.   Last year we agreed £650 for 2019 and ‘for the next 

three years’.  Clearly the intention was to hold it at £650 for 2019, 2020 and 2021 but also, as 

I read your message below, for 2022. Is that what you meant? I just thought it would be better 

to check in advance rather than have a misunderstanding in 2022! 

I would be grateful if you could let me know so that I can make sure things are clear when we 

have the PC meeting. 

Thanks, 

Helen 

 From: Chris Fuller [mailto:chrisfuller17@hotmail.com]  

Sent: 03 March 2019 10:15 
To: Helen Evison 
Subject: RE: Cricket Ground Grass Cutting 2019 

 Thanks Helen 

I’m happy increase it another year and keep it at £650 for the next 3 years. 

Regards 

Chris  

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

